
Weekly Newsletter 
March 11-14th, 2019 

Ms. Tracy & Ms. Arleen’s Pre-K Class 
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Looking Ahead: 
 

àMs. Carol has requested that on Wednesdays in March and April, the children wear grungy 
clothes as the Outdoor Classroom setup will include a “mud kitchen.” 
Please make sure your child has a change of clothes in his/her cubby! 

 

à Spring Break March 15-24th 
 

à Snack Helpers: 
-Week of 3/25 Margaret 

-Week of 4/1 William 
 

 

Color Mania 
We continued our color mania week by 

introducing the concept of Roy G. Biv to help 
us learn the order of the rainbow- red, orange, 

yellow, green, blue, indigo, and violet. The 
children had fun getting to create their own 

rainbows. The children practiced sequencing 
the colors while creating their own rainbows. 

This week we matched colors, sang songs 
about colors, and created with all the colors 

of the rainbow!  

Letter R 
 This week we meet Mr. R and his rainbow ribbons. Mr. R 

wins all the rainbow ribbons for the red roses that he 
grows. The children built their own rainbow ribbons using 

paper towel tubes, streamers and tape. We had fun 
using them to dance to Mr. R’s song!  

We introduced the children to Robert Rauschenberg 
and his collage work. We discussed how he is known for 
his “combines.” He uses materials that some might think 

are trash and turns them into art. The children were 
shown examples of his artwork and were inspired to 

make their own combine 3D art sculptures.   



  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

A few photos from our week… 

Creating our very own paint  
pallet for face painting 

Working together to catch a leprechaun  

Roy G. Biv Creations 


